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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  Chair and Members of the Transportation Standing Committee 

  
FROM:  Jessie Harlow, Chair of the Active Transportation Advisory Committee 
 

DATE:  February 21, 2020 

 
SUBJECT: Active Transportation Advisory Committee Update 

January 16, 2020 Meeting 

• Patricia Hughes, Manager, Planning & Scheduling, Halifax Transit, gave a presentation on 
priorities for determining free ferry and transit service   

• The Committee received a presentation on the draft vision, principles and goals of the 
Shared Micromobility Readiness Study and stakeholder engagement undertaken in 
November and December, 2019   

February 20, 2020 Meeting 

• An orientation was given to the Committee following appointment of two new members  
• The Committee received a presentation on future roles and responsibilities of community 

trails associations with respect to active transportation facilities 
• The Committee also got an update on HRM’s proposed plans for education and promotion of 

cycling in 2020, specifically changes to Bike Week that are being piloted in 2020 to extend 
and expand Bike Week events over the entire calendar year. 
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